LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.
1250 24" STREET, N.W.
SUITE 300
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

TELEPHONE (202) 263-3640
FAX (202) 263-3641
E-MAIL fGrm@tkcrowe.com

September 2, 2009

BY ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION

Federal Communications Commission

International Bureau
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Section 214 Application Amendment
Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of our client, Dae Yang USA, Inc. (“Dae Yang” or “Company”), please find
enclosed a revised “Attachment 2” for the Company’s Section 214 application, correcting the
information concemning Dae Yang’s ownership structure. This revised Attachment replaces the

previously-filed “Attachment 2” in its entirety.

Please direct any questions regarding this registration form to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

e

Cheng-yi Liu,
Counsel for Dae Yang USA, Inc.

Enclosure



